ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

VICAR FOR PRIESTS _
800 NORTH CLARK STREET, SUITE 311
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60610

Off: (312) 642-1837

October 16, 1990

Rev. Robert Craig

Dear Bob,

At a meeting with Jim Serrite11a and Carrie Huff, subsequent to
our last conversation on Oct. 8, I discussed the confllct of interests
that has arisen in regard to the 1ist of names and addresses I had
asked you to provide. While recognizing that Mr. Tuite's advice is
designed to protect you from the possibility of further incrimination,
the Archdiocese also has respons1b111t1es that it cannot ignore.

Primary among these, of course, is the necessity to provide professional
counseling to those victims who need it and wish to avail themselves
of this service at no ‘expense to themselves.

As mentioned above, Bob, I am painfully aware of the conflict of
~interests that this situation creates. I would appreciate your dis-
cussing this with Mr. Tuite and would ask that he be in touch with Mr.
Serritella, so that we might resolve this impasse as soon as possible.

With prayers for you and your mother, Bob, I remain

Fratefﬁi?j} yours,
! ! .
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